
From: <xxxxx@xxx.com> 
Date: January 29, 2024 at 11:18:15 PM PST 
To: "Kamei, Ellen" <Ellen.Kamei@mountainview.gov>, "Hicks, Alison" 
<Alison.Hicks@mountainview.gov>, "Matichak, Lisa" <Lisa.Matichak@mountainview.gov> 
Cc: City Council <City.Council@mountainview.gov>, BPAC Communication 
<bpac@mountainview.gov> 
Subject: 1/30/24 CTC meeting, agenda item 5.3 (Reversible bus lane) 

  
CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or 

attachments. 
 

To: Council Transportation Committee 
From: Joel Dean, 750 N. Shoreline Blvd., MV 
Subject: 1/30/24 meeting agenda item 5.3 (Shoreline reversible bus lane) 

The purple haze enveloping this project has finally dispersed. It has been exposed as a beloved 
cherub in the hippy-dippy consultant realm, but a misfit in the harshness of the real world. The 
reversible bus lane never had a chance to succeed in "getting cars off the road" even if 
conditions current in 2014 had not changed. The attachments show why. What with the 
pandemic, hybrid work schedules, population shifts, and the recent tech industry downturn, the 
bus lane's usefulness has now declined to less than zero. 

What should Council do about the steps staff says might be taken next? First, stop calling them 
"Scope Phasing Options". It is too late to save face by calling "salvaging something from 
wreckage" by any other name. Second, do not complete the bicycle, pedestrian and utility 
improvements if they are not improvements at all. The proposal to turn Shoreline at 
Middlefield into a "Dutch" intersection, for example, shows total incomprehension of how this 
intersection operates and ignores the probable consequences of reconfiguring it as designed. 
Shoreline at Montecito/Stierlin certainly needs a protected left turn signal phase. Anything 
more than that is overkill. To do anything as disruptive as putting far side bus stops in the traffic 
lanes on Shoreline at Terra Bella, you've almost got to be trying. Substituting the bike/ped 
bridge over 101 with a center-running bike lane (oops, you forgot someone) smacks of 
desperation. By far, most cyclists access North Bayshore via the Permanente and Stevens Creek 
Trails. The latter needs upgrades -- spend some money there, not on the Shoreline median. The 
101N/85/Shoreline interchange reconfiguration has been designed to dovetail with a 
completed reversible bus lane. If it is not completed, doesn't the reconfiguration design need to 
be modified? 

A great deal of time, money and effort has been expended on the bus lane project and the only 
tangible results have been defoliation of the 101 overpass median and removal of two towering 
redwoods from 883 Shoreline. We will be fortunate not to have any more such 
"improvements". Council put the first dent in the project's bureaucratic armor by rebuffing the 
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attempt to put double left turn pockets in the Middlefield median. A wider and more decisive 
crack could have been made when DPW confessed that locating underground utilities had been 
bungled, but the opportunity was missed. Now another opportunity has arisen, and I ask 
Council not to miss it.  
 
Thank you for your attention. 

 

 

 



 

  



From: Isaac Stone <xxxxx@xxx.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 11:17 AM 
To: , Public Works <Public.Works@mountainview.gov> 
Subject: Public comment CTC item 5.3 
 
CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or 
atachments. 
 
 
Shoreline reversible bus lanes. 
 
More ped/bike connec�ons are needed. Glad to see the bike improvements will con�nue. 
I would also love to see more transit investment, but from the staff report it defiantly seems this 
project is not a current priority. 
It was always going to be a bit confusing for riders to have bus stop loca�on change depending 
on �me of day. 
And if VTA won't use the lanes then it is not worth to build them now. 
 
I would point out one addi�onal thing. MvGo ridership remains very low, but the community 
shutle is o�en full. 
More focus on non-commute trips may be the best way to invest our transit funding for now. 
One idea that comes to mind is working with Los Altos to get a shutle that stops at LAHS and 
downtown Los Altos. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Isaac Stone 
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